For Classes Nur to 12

Date: 11.01.2024

Dear Parent,

Greetings for the New Year 2024.

Due to inclement weather the ongoing urgent repair/ maintenance work in school, undertaken during winter holidays, has been delayed by a few days. Consequently the school shall remain closed on Monday 15th and Tuesday 16th January 2024.

Wednesday 17th January has already been declared a holiday on account of Guru Govind Singh ji's birthday. Hence the school will now open on Thursday 18th January, 2024.

Inconvenience is deeply regretted.

Please note:

The school office shall continue to remain open on 15th and 16th January, 2024.

Thank you

Principal